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Happy Easter… (don’t forget your duty!) 
 

This Meeting: 

 set for April 19, 12 noon start time…  
        If you interested in the essays, this will be the time for getting it done. 

The committee has the duty to select the forms and awards…so those on the committee, please 

show up. 

Interested in going to Lake Tahoe for Father’s Day in June?  There are a few openings for 

delegates left to be filled…so speak up. 

 

There are several brothers who will be celebrating their birthdays this month…hope I didn’t 

miss anyone! 

April 5~Lewis Borg…on the 6th, Alex Preciado…on the 8th, Leo Petrucci…and on the 24th, 

Henry Baumann.    

There were also a lot in March!  On the 5th was Justin Swinkels…   on the 7th were Rich Wilde 

and Frank Cetani Jr..             Gussie Gatto and Baldassare Scire were both on the 25th,  while 

Frank Hepburn and John Salvador were both on the 30th.   

If I got these wrong, or left someone off… Call: 408-802-2958  OR   fxhepburn@comcast.net 

That might help…maybe! 

 

May 17th will be our future meeting. 

As soon as I find out what is happening, I will let you know! In the meantime, enjoy Easter! 

 
 

+ + + 
and say a little prayer…  this is a day the Lord has made, let us rejoice and be glad! 

Also, pray for each other, we all can use it!   God Bless us all! 
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